
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Tax Update: new hybrid VAT 
proposal presented  
After the value added tax bill was defeated, 
Puerto Rico Governor, Alejandro García-
Padilla and his team, continued with efforts to 
identify new ways to arrive to a consensus on 
how to obtain a balanced budget for fiscal year 
2016.  
 
Early today he announced an agreement with 
lawmakers of his party's delegation to increase 
the existing sales and use tax (SUT) from 7% 
to 10%, plus 1.5% for municipalities.   
Meanwhile, the tax collected at the ports, 
currently at 6% and charged through PICO, 
will increase to 10%, plus a .5% for 
municipalities.   
  
An imposition of 4% value added tax (VAT) 
to business to business and other services, 
which are currently exempt from taxation, was 
also presented in his proposal.  However, 
these services will be taxed at 10.5% VAT 
after the transition period.  
 
No details as to the income tax side of the 
proposal were disclosed but it seems that the 
increase of the tax on intercompany 
transactions is still being considered.   
  
This new hybrid proposal considers a 
transition from the current sales and use tax 
(SUT) toward a complete value added tax 
(VAT) that will take about eight to nine 
months.    
  
We will continue to monitor the advances of 
these proposals and inform you through our 
Tax Updates.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact our Tax Department 
should you require additional information 
regarding this or any other tax issue.  We 
will be glad to assist you.  

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
maria.rivera@pr.gt.com 
or 
javier.oyola@pr.gt.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adding true value means exceeding 
our clients’ expectations, anticipating 
their needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting 
profession. 
 
Through the Kevane Grant Thornton 
business and tax application for 
mobile devices you will have access 
to our Alerts, Tax News and other 
related matters, plus a customized tax 
calendar for individuals, businesses 
and other entities, thus providing an 
excellent tool to manage filing and 
payment due dates with government 
agencies in Puerto Rico. 
 
Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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DISCLAIMER:  This update and its content do not constitute advice.  Clients should not act solely on the basis of the material contained in this 
publication.  It is intended for information purposes only and should not be regarded as specific advice.  In addition, advice from proper consultant 
should be obtained prior to taking action on any issue dealt with this update. 
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